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Chris Otten, professor of practice in business & legal studies, was interviewed by The
National Desk for a story about expected increases in national insurance rates in the
wake of the California fires.

"Reinsurance rates are going thought the roof because of the increased
risks at the local level. So what happens in California is going to impact
other states indirectly at a minimum through the reinsurance increases."

To see the story in its entirety, visit The National Desk's YouTube channel:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sMdMiv36JLk

https://freemannews.tulane.edu/2025/01/24/the-national-desk-homeowners-insurance-rates-to-increase-for-all-after-california-fires
https://freemannews.tulane.edu/2025/01/24/the-national-desk-homeowners-insurance-rates-to-increase-for-all-after-california-fires
https://freeman.tulane.edu/faculty-research/business-legal-studies/christopher-otten
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sMdMiv36JLk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sMdMiv36JLk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sMdMiv36JLk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sMdMiv36JLk


Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.

https://freeman.tulane.edu/academics
https://freeman.tulane.edu/academics

